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Dear Alumnus, 

 On February 5th it was announced that the Pershing Rifles Group (PRG) Awards 
Committee had selected President Art Dumont for this year’s award of The Honourable Order of 
General of the Armies John Joseph Pershing.  Art Dumont was nominated for his work at 
Camden Military Academy, Camden, South Carolina, his establishment of a Junior ROTC 
“Blackjacks” drill unit there, his contributions to the developing L-4 Alumni Association, his 
actions to reestablish an active L-4 at NC State University, and his lifelong service to community.  
The presentation and induction ceremony will occur at the annual Pershing Rifles Dinner in 
conjunction with the 2015 National Convention next month. 
 
 On Saturday, February 7th, Art and Jeannie Dumont and Tom Swanson met in Raleigh, 

NC to visit the D. H. Hill Library for the purpose in sifting through the L-4 archives.  They 

discovered useful information about past company operations, but they were unsuccessful in 

locating the original L-4 charter.  If you have any information pertaining to the whereabouts of 

the charter, please let me know.     

 The PRG implemented a new Unit Management System (UMS) on the 11th of this month.  

The UMS will eventually be of tremendous value to all concerned.  You can now enter updated 

information in your very own profile that will keep you connected to our “mother ship” – the 

PRG.  Here’s the new address:  https://www.theprgroup.org/ums/.  Warning – you will likely 

have to reset your ID and password as this is a new system.  The association’s social roster is 

maintained separate from the PRG’s database, so you should continue alerting me if you have a 

change of contact information.  Thanks for your help. 

 The letterhead of the association’s stationary now reflects several dates of historical 

significance.  Please take note of the new header and footer on this page, and in closing, I invite 

you to visit the association’s Facebook page for more information on L-4AA’s members.  

Fraternally, 

  Joe 

Joe Harris, 1968 

Director of Administration 
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